June 15, 2010

Ms. Renee Jenkins







Electronically Filed
Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 10th Floor

Columbus, OH   43215-3793

Re:
MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC:  
Replacement Access Services Tariff (Tariff P.U.C.O. No. 3)
Dear Ms. Jenkins,

Enclosed, on behalf of MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC, please find the Company’s replacement access services tariff (Tariff P.U.C.O. No. 3) for filing with the Commission.  MCC Telephony’s initial access services tariff (Tariff P.U.C.O. No. 2), approved in connection with the Company’s certification, was effective March 11, 2010.  At this time, the Company would like to replace its existing access services tariff in order to achieve consistency across the states within which it operates.  The Company has no Ohio customers for its intrastate access services at this time to be adversely affected by this change.  MCC Telephony respectfully requests that its access services tariff become effective on or before July 15, 2010. 

If there are any questions regarding this tariff filing, please contact me at 202-342-8819 or via email at wbrantl@kelleydrye.com.  Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 





Cordially,






Winafred R. Brantl






Counsel for MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC

